
 
 

MEMORANDUM 
 

TO: Fish & Wildlife Commission DATE: December 31, 2024 
 

FROM: Fisheries Division, Fish Habitat Bureau 
 

SUBJECT: Future Fisheries Program Applications (Winter 2025 Funding Cycle) 
 

Below is a summary of the Winter 2025 Future Fisheries Improvement Program projects. The applications and meeting 
materials also can be reviewed on the FWP website at: https://fwp.mt.gov/ffip under Winter 2025 Future Fisheries 
Applications. The public has an opportunity to review these applications and submit comments directly through the 
Future Fisheries webpage. This is the fourth of four funding cycles of the biennium. 

 
The Future Fisheries Citizen Review Panel made funding recommendations on December 5th, 2024, for a total 
recommendation of $386,246. Files included within this commission package are 1) funding recommendations of FWP 
staff and the Citizen Review Panel (including links to the applications), and 2) the results of the prioritization exercise 
(ARM 12.7.1203). These files are also available on the website noted above. Please feel free to contact the Future 
Fisheries Coordinator (Michelle McGree; mmcgree@mt.gov, 444-2432) if you have any questions or comments regarding 
these applications or the Future Fisheries Improvement Program.  
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